
NOTICE OF PUBLIC PATH STOPPING UP ORDER 
 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990, SECTION 257 

 
BROXBOURNE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
Broxbourne Borough Council (Cheshunt 16) Stopping Up Order 2020 

 

The above order was made on 6th August 2020. The effect of this order will be to: 

1. Stop up the full width of Cheshunt Footpath 16 commencing at junction with 
Cheshunt Footpath 13 at TL 3482 0115 (Point A on the Order Plan) running in a 
generally easterly direction for approximately 165 metres to a junction with 
Cheshunt Bridleway 75 (Theobalds Lane) at TL 3498 0113 (Point A on the Order 
Plan). 

2. Create an alternative footpath commencing at junction with Cheshunt Bridleway 75 
(Theobalds Lane) at TL 3501 0114 (Point C on the Order Plan) and running 
generally north north west, parallel to the access road, for approximately 50 metres 
to TL 3498 0119 (Point D on the Order Plan). Then continuing generally north east, 
parallel to the access road, for approximately 75 metres to track running generally 
east/west at TL 3502 1205 (Point E on the Order Plan). Then continuing generally 
west along the permissive path for approximately 185 metres to the eastern bank of 
the New River and a junction with Cheshunt Footpath 16 at TL 3483 0126 (Point E 
on the Order Plan). Width 5 metres. 

 
A copy of the Order and the Order Plan may be seen free of charge at 
https://www.broxbourne.gov.uk/council/consultations. 
 
Any representation about or objections to the Order may be sent in writing addressed to 
Nathalie Boateng, Head of Legal Services, Broxbourne Borough Council, Bishops’ 
College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN8 9XQ or emailed to 
TROs@broxbourne.gov.uk (Ref: C16 2020) not later than 1st October 2020. 
 
If no such representations or objections are duly made, or if any so made are withdrawn, 
Broxbourne Borough Council may itself confirm the Order as an unopposed order.  If the 
Order is sent to the Secretary of State for the Environment for confirmation any 
representations or objections which have not been withdrawn will be sent with the Order. 
 
Dated 2nd September 2020 

https://www.broxbourne.gov.uk/council/consultations


 

 


